

4000 Redwood Road ◆ Oakland, California 94619 Telephone: (510) 531-0320 ◆ Fax: (510) 842-0531 www.treehousepreschool.org

Date: June 1, 2021
To: Treehouse Parents
From: Jan Nienu, Director

Re: Important Reminders

We hope you had a great Memorial Day weekend with your loved ones. We are excited that we will be able to have a graduation celebration in the parking lot. We will supply two chairs for each child's family. Siblings may sit on your lap for the performance.

Graduation is Thursday, June 3

Little Angels	10:00 am	Parking Lot
Preschool	11:00 am	Parking Lot
Pre-K	1:00 pm	Parking Lot
TK	2:00 pm	Parking Lot

We will bless the children with CHEESE PIZZA, so no need to pack their lunch.

Banana Split Before We Split, June 11

Each class will have a Banana Split Party "before we split" on Friday, June 11.

Summer Session 2021

Thank you for submitting your applications. We look forward to a great summer with many fun-filled activities. Summer tuition payments are due one month ahead. July tuition is due on June 11th, and August tuition is due July 6th.

Thank You for Lunch

We thank the many wonderful parents who made delicious lunches for the teachers and staff. Not having to bring our own lunch gave us one less thing to worry about. Thank you for taking away that stress and blessing us with all those beautiful, yummy lunches. We appreciate you.

Room Mothers

A special thanks to Georgia Panosellis LA Class, Loran Tolbert PS Class, Sasha Freccero PK, and Angie Louie TK for being our room parents this year. You were fabulous and supported us more than you know. Thanks for contributing your time, energy and ideas! You are greatly appreciated!

Tuition Fees for September 2021

If your child will be attending the 2021-2022 School Session, please remember that your September tuition fee is due by **June 1, 2021.**

Painted Lady Caterpillars

Our painted lady caterpillars arrived in early May. We watched them crawl around, spin their cocoon and then turn into beautiful butterflies. Releasing them was bittersweet!

Please Clear Total Balance Due by Last Day of School

Don't forget that the last day of the school session is **Friday**, **June 25**. If you have incurred any drop-in fees or other account charges, please make sure to pay in full by this date. Please let us know if you have any questions regarding the amount you owe. We will be happy to review your account with you.

Thank You Parents

Our heartfelt appreciation to Wilson Lew, John Han, Mark Cooke and Matt Lambert who came on a Saturday to disburse the wood chips in the upper play yard. We apppreciate you all greatly and thank you so much for making Treehouse a beautiful place to learn and play. Wilson Lew is an alum of Treehouse who graduated many years ago.

Last Day of School / Minimum Day

The last day of school is Friday, June 25th. School will close at 12:00 noon. Please do not send lunch on that day, except for the Little Angels class. They will still eat their lunch at 11:15 am.

Thank You for a Great Year

We appreciate your cooperation, love and support throughout the year. This year has been a very challenging year but because of your support we made it without a single case of Covid at Treehouse. We will continue to keep Treehouse families in our prayers. We praise the Lord for the wonderful year He blessed us with. The school year went so fast; it is hard to believe that another session has ended. Your children are such a blessing to us and we thank you for giving us the privilege to be part of their memories. We love you.

Jackets/Sweaters

Please take home all of your children's belongings. Jackets, sweaters or other belongings left after the last day of school will be donated to a children's mission.

Happy Father's Day to all of our wonderful daddies! Thank you for being such a blessing to us at Treehouse and to your wonderful children.

Our Prayer for You:

Psalm 121:7-8
The Lord will keep you from all harm
He will watch over your life
The Lord will watch over your coming and going
Both now and forevermore

Each child
Who spends time
In my classroom
Is a gift to me
From his or her parents
It is my responsibility
To cherish each gift

(Adapted from Marilyn Grondel, Utah teacher of the year)

So long and blessings from the Treehouse Staff